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As hard as it is to believe Spring Break has finally arrived.  I know many of you will be traveling 
and finding various ways to relax. No matter what is in your plans I hope you and your children 
find it relaxing and come back refreshed to complete the end of the year.  This week also ends 
the third quarter grading period. 

When we return from break, the 4th quarter will start and there are a number of things to be 
mindful of.  This year’s prom will be held on Friday April 5th at Innisbrook. Students must be 
academically eligible to attend.  Parents, please continue to monitor your student’s FOCUS 
account for grades and attendance. Tickets will go on sale after break leading up to Prom. 

Some things to remember when we return from break, testing season will be looming with the 
FSA Writing beginning in April, followed by FSA Reading, End of Course Exams, Advanced 
Placement Exams, and District final exams. 

School Counselors will be doing course registration makeups for students who have not yet 
turned in their course requests for the 19-20 school year on Thursday, March 21st during 
4th period and again on Friday, March 22nd during 4th period in room 4160.  

In closing it’s going to be busy, but it’s also one of the most exciting times of the year as we 
approach graduation on May 23rd.  My best wishes for a relaxing break with friends and families 
and read a great book during this time! 

 
Carmela Haley, Principal 
East Lake High School 
 


